
From: Chambers - Hampton DP <Chambers.Hampton.DP@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 3:30 PM 
To: IEUWA Industrial <industrial@IEUWA.org.au> 
Cc: 'Dean@vicsquare.com.au' <dean@vicsquare.com.au>; Bargaining Support 
<bargainingsupport@fwc.gov.au>; Michael Jensen <Michael.Jensen@lavan.com.au>; IEU Branch 
Secretary <secretary@IEUWA.org.au> 
Subject: RE: B2023/703 Application by Independent Education Union of Australia (130N) - request 
for extension to filing deadline 
 

OFFICIAL 

 
Good afternoon parties,  
 
Deputy President Hampton has granted the extension as sought. 
 
Please file the proposed statement of agreed facts by no later than close of business Tuesday 1 
August 2023. 
 

Luke Johanson 
Associate to Deputy President Hampton 

 
T 08 8193 5515 

E chambers.hampton.dp@fwc.gov.au 

Level 6, Riverside Centre, North Terrace, Adelaide, SA , 5000 
PO Box 8072, Station Arcade, SA, 5000 

 

The Fair Work Commission acknowledges that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people. We acknowledge their continuing connection to country 
and pay our respects to their Elders past, present and emerging. 
 
This email was sent from Kaurna Country. 
 
From: IEUWA Industrial <industrial@IEUWA.org.au>  
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 1:56 PM 
To: Chambers - Hampton DP <Chambers.Hampton.DP@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: 'Dean@vicsquare.com.au' <dean@vicsquare.com.au>; Michael Jensen 
<Michael.Jensen@lavan.com.au>; IEU Branch Secretary <secretary@IEUWA.org.au> 
Subject: B2023/703 Application by Independent Education Union of Australia (130N) - request for 
extension to filing deadline 
 
Good afternoon Mr Johanson, 
 
B2023/703 Application by Independent Education Union of Australia (130N) 

 

Fair Work Commission 
Australia's national workplace relations tribunal 
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I write regarding the above matter, and directions issued by the Deputy President to file a statement 
of agreed fact by close of business today. 
 
To allow more time for the parties to settle a proposed statement of agreed facts, we are requesting 
that the Deputy President please consider granting an extension of this deadline to close of business 
Tuesday 1 August 2023. 
 
As per attached correspondence, I can advise the Deputy President that representatives for both 
parties consent to the proposed extension. 
 
Consideration of this request would be very much appreciated. If the Deputy President requires 
further information regarding this request, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mark Elliott | Deputy Secretary 

 
 
Suite 20/63 Knutsford Ave 
Rivervale WA 6103 
 
phone: 08 9373 1000 
email: melliott@ieuwa.org.au 
website: ieuwa.org.au 
 

 
 
I acknowledge the Traditional Owners and Custodians of the lands on which I live and work and pay my 
respect to Elders past and present. I acknowledge that sovereignty was never ceded. 
Always was, always will be Aboriginal land. 
 
This email (and any attachments) may contain private and confidential information.  If you are not the intended recipient you must not 
copy, disclose or disseminate the contents of this email to any party and you should immediately delete this email and notify our offices 
immediately on (08) 93731000, or by return e-mail and permanently destroy the original. 
 

1-u.., ..... [Education Union of 
d Australia 
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